November 12, 1965

AIR MAIL

Dr. C, O, van Regteren Altena
Rijksmuseum van Naturlijke Historie
Raamsteeg 2

Leiden, Netherlands

Dear Dr. van Regteren Altena:

The Volume 1 of Pasteur's work has been shipped back by our
librarian a few days ago; it should be in your hands very soon. I am
very grateful to you for lending it to me.

Now, it is necessary for me to study the Volume 2 of the same
work, If you have a copy of the second volume, would you please have
the kindness to lend it to me using the same route as before,

At present, there are many other projects I have to attend
to and in addition I am teaching a class at Rice University here. The
class consists chiefly of Mexican geophysicists who have great
difficulties with the English language and with beginner's geology.

It is the most difficult class I have taught in my whole career.

With warmest thanks for your help and best wishes,

Sincerely,

H. B, Stenzel
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